
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF CRIMINOLOGY 

Question No. 74 

 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2006: 

Has the Australian Institute of Criminology been involved in the smartcard project? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
The Australian Institute of Criminology has not been involved in the smartcard project.   
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